Priors Hall – a learning community Gretton Road Priors Hall Corby Northants NN17 5EB Tel: 01536 216090

Dear Parent/Guardian

27th March 2017

Parents Assembly

We would like to invite you to a whole class assembly to be held this Friday 31st March at 2.30pm. The children in FS2 will be taking part in an Easter bonnet parade and we look forward to seeing all their lovely bonnets they have made at home. Children in Y1 and Y2 will be showcasing their work from this terms Circus topic and will be performing some of the circus skills they have learnt.

The assembly will last around 20 minutes and with it being close to the end of the day, you are welcome to take your child home early. We look forward to seeing you all and hope you will enjoy the performance.

Yours sincerely

Linda Culbert Head Teacher